
 

VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Moon Class raised a record breaking £142 last week in 

their cake sale, well done Moon Class!! It is the turn of Forest School 

tomorrow. As this cake sale doesn’t have a core group of parents, if 

anyone from across the school is able to bake or buy some items for 

sale it will be very much appreciated by Mrs Lucey and Mrs Boorer. If 

you are able to help pack (in the morning 8:50-9:15) or sell (in the 

afternoon 2:45-3:05) please let the committee members know.  

 

Spring Disco: Our next disco will be held on Friday 7th February 

from 3:15 to 4:45 in the school hall. Tickets cost £3.50 and will go on 

sale tomorrow at 2:45pm by the school office. We will then sell 

Monday morning (27th) from 8:50am to 9:15am, Wednesday (29th) 

afternoon from 2:45pm to 3:15pm and then Friday 31st at the cake 

sale. If you can’t make it to any of these dates, please send £3.50 in a 

named envelope in with your child or leave it at the school office for 

one of the committee to pick up.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 


